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Judd CAPTION GOES HERE

JUNE  13
National cupcake lover's day 
Stop by the community center to celebrate
with a cupcake
 

 JUNE 14
Flag Day
 
 

JUNE 17
Father's Day
 
  

JUNE 21
First day of summer

 
 

SAVE THE DATES

New Employees at Goodfellow Family Housing
We have added several new employees to our growing Hunt team. We have 2 new additions to  both our
maintenance  and office staff. 
 
Please welcome our new Maintenance Director Wayne McShan(Left). Wayne is joining us from prior
experience in his own construction company. He is a proud husband, father, and dedicated softball
coach. 
 
Judd (center) is joining us as the newest member to our maintenance technicians. He has previous
experience with other local properties. Judd is original from Florida and is still getting used to our
Texas heat in both the weather and our food.
 
 

Community Updates 
It is officially summer time here in Texas! Please remember that
temporary pools are never to be left unattended and must be
emptied and stored immediately after use. 
The use of Fire pits and chimneas are strictly prohibited. 
School is out for the summer. Please be mindful of children at play
and keep your speed under the 15mph speed limit.  

John Cook(right) is our new Resident Service Specialist. He is a recent graduate from Angelo
State University with a degree in psychology. He has an interest in Real Estate and is looking
forward to placing all of our families in new homes upon their arrival.
 
Andrea(not pictured) has come on board to assist us with our busiest time as a part
time Resident Service Specialist. She is a military spouse whose family recently transferred to San
Angelo from Maryland.  



WEAR BLUE: RUN TO REMEMBER 
Thank you to everyone that joined us for the Wear Blue: Run to
Remember memorial walk. We were able to honor several of the
fallen service members who laid down their life for this country.
Each runner received a name to run in remembrance of. We came
together in a circle of remembrance and called out each name.
Thank you to all that have served, are serving, and have paid the
ultimate sacrifice for our freedom. 
 
If you are interested in starting an local Saturday run community here
in San Angelo to meet regularly to honor a fallen service member
please reach out to the Wear blue: Run to remember community. 
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According to AFI 34-144 
 
Any families residing in base
housing who provide care for
other families' children on a
regular basis or for more than
10 hours a week must be
licensed by Goodfellow Air
Force Base Family Child Care
Program. If you have any
questions you may contact:
Carnen Trufant 
Family Childcare Coordinator 
325-654-3239

Cupcake Lover's Day 
 
 Please come and join us on June 13th from
12-5 at the community center for Cupcake
Lover's Day. We will be celebrating with an
assortment of cupcakes to enjoy! 

CONTACT US 
Office: 325-651-8369
 
Office Hours
Monday- Friday 8 am- 5 pm
Closed Weekends and Holidays
 
Community Director...............................Ruby Robledo
Community Supervisor...........................Kallie Quanz
Resident Service Specialist....................John Cook
Resident Service Specialist....................Andrea Wittenhagen
 
Maintenance Director.............................Wayne McShan
Maintenance Technician.........................Joe Padilla
Maintenance Technician.........................Jose Vilema
Maintenance Technician.........................Judd Weiss
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